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Hello Everyone, 
The weeks seem to be flying by and we are now half 
way through this half term.  
I would like to start by thanking Neil from the Hospital 
for delivering our First Aid refresher training.  It was a 
brilliant session and we all enjoyed it and more 
importantly learnt a few new things in line with the 
current legislation.  Thank you also to Hannah for our 
Safeguarding training session, again a great session 
with much food for thought. 
On Wednesday 3 February we held our Year 8 and 9 
Parents Evening.  It was lovely to welcome the parents 
in to school to discuss pupil progress and it was 
fantastic to note that we had 100% attendance.  
Thank you to parents for your continued support. 
 
Today in our assembly we had the finale to our Child 
Mental Health Awareness week.  It is so important 
that we raise this issue with our students and let them 
know that it is ok to be different and to talk about 
their feelings.  It was lovely to see the students 
dressed to express themselves and they sang a 
rendition of “This is me” beautifully.  There was a 
selection of Art and Poetry work on display for 
judging.  A huge thank to the staff and students for all 
their hard work and to those who won a prize.  Thank 
you Hannah and the judges too, who had a very tough 
job because all the work was of a very high standard.   
Well done to you all.  A few pictures are included in 
this issue. 
This is me, proud of each and every student at Two 
Boats School! 
Mrs Maggott 
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This week the box of French food finally arrived on island and 
students stayed after school to have a tasting session.  
Everyone found something that they really liked, with some 
individuals liking pretty much everything. The most preferred 
items were the pizza, crackers, the madeleine cakes and the 
butter biscuits.  Thank you so much to the students for 
participating and being open minded, I think!  We all went 
home with a bit too much chocolate in our bellies, but a smile 
on our faces. 

 

“This is me!” 

Merci beaucoup 
Mrs Crowie 
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Year 3 and 4 DT: Cookery 

 

Ms Yon invited us to use the secondary school cooking facilities and we 

made some Maya style foods as part of our ancient Maya topic. We made 

tasty flatbreads and delicious hot chocolate. Then we enjoyed eating and 

drinking them together! Thank you Ms Yon and Mrs Winnie! 
 


